

COMMUNITY
MEETING ON
FUTURE OF
ROBERT E.
WILLIAMS
PARK SHELTER

AT THE ROBERT E. WILLIAMS SHELTER

JULY 19 6PM – 8PM

Greetings-

The Robert E. Williams Park is one of the crown jewels of the Upper Hill District. In recent years, the shelter at the park has fallen in a state of disrepair. Working with the Mayor's Office and the Department of Public Works, the City of Pittsburgh is proceeding with a capital project to tear down the shelter and rebuild it anew.

Redevelopment of the shelter will go through a design process before actual demolition and construction begins in the spring of 2019. There will be a series of community meetings to guide the design of the shelter. The first meeting will take place on July 19th, with the goal of receiving feedback from the community on what the shelter is used for, who uses the shelter, and what residents and stakeholders would like to see in the new shelter.

In preparation of the first meeting, a survey has been drafted intended to identify the primary uses and users of the park. Following is a link to an electronic version which can be completed online:

https://goo.gl/forms/Jt0QtNk2lClRufGj

*Should you have any questions regarding the design process, the survey, the community meeting or anything else related to the shelter, please feel free to contact our office at 412-255-2134, or by email at daniel.wood@pittsburghpa.gov.

OFFICE OF COUNCILMAN R. DANIEL LAVELLE 414 GRANT STREET, PITTSBURGH PA, 15219



Office of Councilman R. Daniel Lavelle 510 City Council Building 414 Grant Street Pittsburgh, PA 15219 Presorted Standard U.S. Postage PAID Pittsburgh, PA Permit No. 10